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Typhoon victims in Tampa, Florida, USA need help! 

On October 2nd, a terrible typhoon happened in Tampa, Florida and caused great 

damage to houses and property. It caused a flood, a landslip and also destroyed 

buildings. The victims don’t have enough bottled water, clothes and food. 

Volunteer Club holding a fund-raising fair 

A volunteer club is holding the “Protect Florida” charity event to raise funds and help 

out organizations for FEMA, WeHelp and Flood Help so that they can have enough 

money to buy equipment, to help and search for the missing victims. 

What you can do to help? 

The “Protect Florida” charity event will take place on October 10th. You can donate 

money online through WeHelp’s Website. The Volunteer Club does not have much 

volunteers. The Volunteer Club wants the volunteers to participate in a walkathon in 

Miami, Florida and also give the victims food and water. If everyone gives enough 

money, Florida would be back in its feet. Please sign up to be a volunteer. 

 

Please sign up to be a volunteer. 

 


